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   Weekly Panui –  Monday 5th December 2016 

“Developing learners for life” 

Santa letters arrived at Room 1! 
 

Amanda Sherriff—
our new teacher 
We have been 
fortunate to find a 
passionate teacher 
with enthusiasm for 
working with juniors.  She is 

from a rural background and has a myriad of 
skills and knowledge we know our school will 
hugely benefit from!  Mrs Sherriff will be 
working in the new Room1/2 space alongside 
Mrs Dinning.  This confirms all of our staffing 
for 2017—next weeks newsletter will have all 
the classes and their teaching staff set out to 
ensure our students and whanau know where 
they’re going for day 1, 2017!   

 
P.E. UNIFORMS—To be returned 

There are still a few outstanding, please get these back to the office ASAP.  Also, the senior 
puffer jackets.  :) 
 

SCHOOL POOL KEYS AVAILABLE 
The School Pool is open again, so if you would like to purchase a key for over the 
Summer, please let the office know.  They are $50 (including a $10 deposit).  The pool 
will stay open until about the end of March (depending on water temperature). 
 

 

 
Teresa Topp 
PRINCIPAL 

Waikite Valley School 
EMAIL:principal@waikitevalley.school.nz 
 

 

 

Monday 5th December—Last BOT meeting for 
the year—6.30pm 
 

Wednesday 7th December—9am—PTA meeting 
 

Thursday 8th December—OPEN DAY—
Waikite Valley School Classrooms open for the 
parents/caregivers/whanau to come along and 
look at the learning in the classrooms. Reports 
handed out to parents when they visit their 
children in their classes. :) 
 

Friday 9th December—PTA FUN FRIDAY 
FAMILY AFTERNOON.  From about 1pm—3pm.  
We invite you to bring along a picnic lunch and 
enjoy a free sausage sizzle (limit of 1 per 
person), a free ice block and other goodies.  
There will be pony rides, old-fashioned games 
(wheelbarrow races, tug-of-war etc.)  The 
school pool will be open for swimming. 
 

Wednesday 14th December—6pm start— Stop 
Motion Movie Premiere (ALL CLASSES) and 
end of year PRIZEGIVING 
 

Thursday 15th December—Last day of 2016 
school year 

To all of our families who have been paying 
their outstanding fees and any other items.  
This is the time of year when our school 

accounts can start to look a little bedraggled and your 
donations make a real difference. 



Room 4  - Christmas Themed-
Sharing Assembly:  Direct 

From the North Pole! 



 

Blu-suds 4KG laundry powder  
$20 

PTA Fundraiser 
Available from the school office. 

Beauty menu from Svetlana 
021-202-5259 

Studio open on Waikite Valley 
Road 

 Manicure - $45/pedicure - 
$55 
 Acrylic nails - $80 
 Waxing 
 Tint/shape brows and lashes 
 Wake-up with make-up – 
permanent make up 
      for your brows, eyeliner and 
lip liner 
 Make-up for special 
occasions 
 Make-up lessons 

Get the school newsletter  
e-mailed to you. 

Email Kelly: office@waikitevalley.school.nz    

OR 

Get onto our school website and enter your address 
onto the mailing list: www.waikitevalley.school.nz 

Community Kindy Waikite Valley 
 

We invite you to join us for  FREE Play and Stay every 
Friday, 9.30am-11am, for morning tea and coffee.  

This is a great way to meet new and local families in area. 
Everyone welcome!  

Catering for children aged 2  to 5 years old 

Morning and afternoon teas provided daily 

Fun and friendship for children 

Teachers from the local community  
OPEN:  7.30am-5.30pm Mon-Fri 

 
Get in touch 

Phone: (07) 562 4623 
Email: ck.waikite.manager@best-start.org 

 

Mulch needed 

Room 4 have started planting our food forest. We still 
need woodchips used for calf rearing this year or older, 
or compost.  We would also like some natural fibre carpet 
if you have any. We are laying them down to stop the 
weeds growing around the fruit trees. We would appreci-
ate your donations.  If you would like to drop any dona-
tions at the school in the holidays you are 
welcome to, please put neatly behind the 
pool change sheds, on the current pile.   

FIL-GEA sponsorship products 
We were lucky to receive sponsorship from 
FIL-GEA towards our school van purchase, 
but we still have $2000 of products to sell.  
If you would like to purchase any, please 
contact Kevin Adams or the School Office 
to find out more information.  I’m sure 
some of you must be purchasing farm/shed 
items for the year ahead :)  Why not buy 
FIL and have the money support your 

Celebrating Success: On the weekend Daniel Muller 
competed at the Tokoroa A&P show, with outstand-
ing results.  He placed 3rd in All Breeds, 1st in Young 
Handlers (U18), and was Junior Champion in Breed 
(Holstein).  Ka mau te wehi Daniel! 
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